
Did you know you can subscribe electronically to the monthly newsletter?  

The Ecumenical Care Committee 

of Grimshaw & Berwyn  

FOOD BANK 

Hours of operation 

Monday 10:00am—12:00pm 

Wednesday 10:00am—12:00pm 

 

Contacts 

Eileen @ 780-332-2382 

Annette @ 780-332-4522 

 

Upcoming in the Community 

Check us out on Facebook  

@Berwyn Community Services  

Check us out on Instagram  

@BerwynFCSS  

The Berwyn Pharmacy is now taking appointments for the Astra Zeneca Covid Vaccine.  

If you are between the ages of 40-64, with no major health concerns and would like to get the 

vaccine, please call 780-338-3071 

The Berwyn Community Garden is about to 

bloom for it’s second season!  

IF you would like to register for a garden plot, 

please call Kristy @ 780-338-3801 

We are also always looking for volunteers to 

help harvest produce! 

Berwyn & Area Community Newsletter 

Annual Spring Clean Up  

May 10th, 11th, and 12th 2021 

All YARD WASTE will be collected by the Public Works department.  

This includes; bagged leaves, grass clippings, tree branches etc.  

This DOES NOT include; household garbage, chemical containers, recycling, old appliances, furniture or tires etc.  

If you need to dispose of these items, they can be taken to the transfer station in Grimshaw,  

or the Long Lake Regional Landfill    

Keep an eye out on the June Newsletter for Seniors Week celebration details!  

Free coffee for seniors on June 11th!   

Berwyn Farmers Market 2021 Season!  

First Market is on June 6th from  

1:00pm—4:00pm at the  

Berwyn Ag Building 



Check us out on Facebook  

@Village of Berwyn  

It’s now mandatory to wear a mask when you’re at the Village Office.  We appreciate your cooperation. 

For Public Works Emergencies 

Merv—780-625-7290 

We continue to charge $10.00 per month in 

situations where the water meters are not 

recording consumption.  Our public works staff 

are continuing to deal with this issue. 

This months Village Council Meetings will be held on  

May 13th & May 27th @ 7:00pm via Zoom  

If you would like to attend please contact our CAO 

Greg at 780-338-3922 

The Municipal Elections take place in Alberta 

on October 18, 2021.  This includes the five Council 

positions overseeing the Village of Berwyn. 

Membership on Village Council is a rewarding 

opportunity to provide leadership in the community, 

and be involved in regional boards and agencies 

dealing with activities like economic development; 

seniors housing; and libraries.  You receive hands-on 

experience with the wide gamut of services that 

local governments provide to their citizens.   

Council meetings are held twice a month and other 

board meetings are held monthly or quarterly. 

It’s a great way to become involved in your 

community, and influence its future.   For more 

information on this opportunity, contact Greg 

Gayton, CAO, at the Village 

Office, or contact a member 

of Council. 

Your present Council consists 

of:  Mayor Cindy Hockley; 

Councilors Ken Montie; Kim 

Steeves; Brianne Nettelfield; 

and John Bak.  

Berwyn’s water and sewer 

rehabilitation project is 

scheduled to start on May 25th 

2021.  Excavations commence 

south of 49th Avenue and east of 

50th Street.  Water service lines; 

curb stops; and saddles will be 

replaced and sewer services 

may be replaced in the back 

alleys. 

Similar work will be done West of 50th Street, 

between 50th and 51st Street south of 50th Avenue.  

Work will also be done East of 50th Street, between 

50th Avenue and 53rd Avenue.    More information 

will be provided on the Village’s website closer to 

the date of commencement.  During these repairs 

there will be temporary disruptions to water and 

sewer services, usually about one hour in duration.  

The project is scheduled to be completed by July 

21st. 

Notes from the Village Office 

Village Council has prepared a  

draft strategic plan.   

We will be posting it on the web page in the 

near future, and soliciting public opinion then. 

We are still looking at our sidewalks, and 

deciding what needs to be replaced.  It would 

be appreciated, in areas where the lawn is 

starting to creep over the sidewalk, if residents 

could trim the lawns back.   

Please also trim back trees and shrubs 

overhanging the sidewalks. 

Weeks we will be recognizing: 

International Economic Development Week – May 9 

to 15, 2021 

National Public Works Week – May 16 to 22, 2021 

Seniors Week – June 7 to 13, 2021 

Watch for more information on the web page. 


